
February 27, 2015 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

A blessed and holy Lent to each of you. 

At our Spring House of Bishops meeting at Kanuga, Tom Ely and I have been given four hours on 
Saturday’s agenda (14 March) to facilitate a conversation on marriage as we look ahead to 
General Convention. As you know, the Report from the Task Force on the Study of Marriage 
(A050) was released early this month and we hope you’ve had a chance to read it. If you have 
not, we urge you to do so prior to our conversation on Saturday at the House of Bishops so that 
we can all be prepared to engage this subject. 

In order to make our conversation more effective, we have attached our agenda with the 
questions we hope that conversation will address. We are grateful to have been given a 
substantial block of time and know that we can expect many insights to emerge and to take 
back for further discussion in our deputations.  

As always, I look forward to our gathering and the fellowship and prayer that surround us.  

May God grace us with many blessings as we prepare to gather. 

 

In Christ, 

Andrew Waldo 

The Rt. Rev. W. Andrew Waldo, Bishop 
The Episcopal Diocese of Upper South Carolina 

Columbia, South Carolina 

awaldo8@edusc.org 

(803) 569-2102 
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